
From: McCall, Desiree (FireMarshal)
To: ken@axeng.com
Subject: RE: 0579-2201 Pods of Bridgeville
Date: Wednesday, December 14, 2022 8:14:27 AM

I have no objection to this. The plans will remain “approved as submitted” in our system.
 

From: ken@axeng.com <ken@axeng.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, December 13, 2022 3:44 PM
To: McCall, Desiree (FireMarshal) <Desiree.McCall@delaware.gov>
Subject: 0579-2201 Pods of Bridgeville
 
Desiree,
 
Our Site Plan is nearing final approval.  I believe that there are no changes relevant
to your review and approval. 
 
The attached cover letter to the Town of Bridgeville indicates that the project has
the following status indicated:
 

Office of the State Fire Marshal

1. Approval issued June 16, 2022  - Plan Review Number 2022-04-210465-MJS-02

There are no changes on sheets C-4 and C-5 to the fire lanes, water
distribution system and fire hydrant placement since this approval was issued. 
The Town Engineer requested the addition of a back-flow preventer, and that
the hydrant be tapped directly into the existing 12” main instead of the 6” fire
line extending to the building. 
 

If you have no objection to this change, can you respond to this e-mail indicating
that to be the case.
 

Thank you,
 
Ken
 
Kenneth R. Christenbury, P.E.
President, Axiom Engineering, LLC
18 Chestnut Street
Georgetown, DE 19947
Answering Service(302) 855-0810
Office 302-858-4466
Fax   855-0812
 
ken@axeng.com
www.axeng.com
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